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Phase 1 On-Site 
Progress  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Construction work is now up and 
running again following the closure 
over the festive period 
 

 We would like to apologise for the 
delay to the end of the first phase of 
construction 
 

 All homes are now complete inside and 
we hope to move tenants into their new 
homes very shortly 

 

 The balconies have been fitted and 
work is taking place to make sure they 
are waterproof 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Sherwood Close and Holbeck Road 
have been tarmacked 
 

 Landscaping work is taking place on 
gardens and streets 

 

 Please contact Ricky if you have any 
questions about the works taking place.  

 
 

Email - ricky.mcguirk@lovell.co.uk 

Telephone – 07970639441 
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Moving into the first 
new homes 
 

 If you are moving to one of the newly 
built homes Clarion Housing will be in 
touch shortly to formally offer you a 
property, explaining your options for 
viewing and accepting the new home 

 
 

 You will need to contact the removal 
company, P. Goddard and Sons, to 
help you move your belongings into 
your new home.  

 
P. Goddard and Sons LTD 

020 8560 7127 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Computer generated image of how 
Sherwood Close will look 

 

 
 

 

 You’ll need to contact P. Goddard and 
Sons and arrange a visit to your 
current home so they can: 

o Assess what needs to be taken 
o See how many boxes and 

packing material you’ll need 
o Look at any material that may 

need to be assembled 
 

 You do not have to pay for this service 
 

 

New office 
 

 We’re in the process of getting the 
office at 1 Target House ready. Once 
open Clarion Housing staff will be on 
hand to answer your queries about 
moving and your new tenancy 

 
 
 
 


